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Richard Holt
Ellen Titus Hoover and J. Jeffrey Hoover
Sally Arnds Willette and  
   Hugo Irizarry-Quinones
Rosemarie and Grant Jaquith
Nancy Riber Johnson
Ellen and Robert Kanuck
Susan and Roy Keats
Susanne and Gene Kimura
Koes Family
Barbara Landon
Randall Lawry
Kathleen and Harry K. Leader
Kathleen and Timothy Lederach
Mary Liz and Bill Leitch
Mr. David Lilienfeld
Dr. Oscar and Mrs. Kathryn Lirio
Katharine Lowe
Lowney-Kelly Family
Sharon and Charles Maneri
Francesca & Richard Marine
Nancy Freligh Martin
Dennis C. McAndrews Esq.
Dwayne McDuffie
Peggy and Rick Mele
Helen and Dick Murray
Pam Ober
Janet D. O’Farrell
Cynthia N. Panlilio
Laurel A. Winegar and  
   Gary N. Paslow
Dr. Carl and Mrs. Joann Paulsen
Susan L. Penny
Sally and Lester Perlee, Jr.
Marguerite and Richard Philbrick
Michael Pipa and Donna McAndrews
Susan and Vincent Polsinelli
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent J. Polsinelli
Kendra Pratt
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher T. Radley
Mr. and Mrs. David D. Raycroft
Sandy and Fred Kaplan
Deborah Horn Roosevelt
Helen and Robert Salamone
Cynthia and Herbert Shultz
John and Connie Soron
Dr. Jayne Steubing and  
   Mr. David Wagner
Maureen V. Svitak
Marilyn and Ronald Tamoschat
Francis R. Taormina
Joan Terwilliger
Emily and Tom Titsworth

Judith and Jerry Tomisman
Joshua Vinciguerra and  
   Margaret Rush Vinciguerra
Dr. and Mrs. Timothy Vinciguerra
John and Kate Vrtiak
Mr. and Mrs. Michael H. Weber
Linda and Jack Witkowski
Sue and Gene Zeltmann 

Supporters – ($50 to $99)
Jan Olin Altschuller
Martha Auster
Robert and Bonnie Bailey
Mary Connelly Burns
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Carr
Carol Cascio
Mr. and Mrs. Louis W. Chicatelli Jr.
Alison and Rob Coan & Family
Stuart E. Cohen
Jill and Matthew Connell
Helen G. Dejnozka
Gail Denisoff
Louisa Lombardo and James Dillon
Celine and Larry Edwards
Kara and Jeffrey Ellenbogen
Fenlon Family
Olive W. Foster
Yvette and Alan Gebell
Mr. and Mrs. William Gerstler
Ruth and Harold Gilbert
James E. Gorgos
Greene Family
Mary Groff Olsen
Nancy Halsted
Hanft-Rosenthal Family
John B. Hudson
Paul A. Hurteau
Mr. and Mrs. Dominick Izzo
Maria and Larry Krause
Lisa Leary
Tom Lewis
Mary and Michael Mahony
Mr. and Mrs. Greg P. Marcincuk
Mr. Jonathan Marr and  
   Mrs. Rachel Sterne-Marr
Mary and Joel Neufeld
Hillevi and Sven Paul
Karen and Dennis Quinn
Sue and Don Rahn
Stephanie and Chris Roberts
Linda and Michael Sciocchetti
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald M. Sentz
Barb Lapidus and Carl Snyder

Bernie Socha
Mr. John B. Spindler and  
   Mrs. Sarah R. Frank Spindler
Dr. James and Mrs. Margo Strosberg
Assemblyman Jim Tedisco
Sally Thomas-Eggers
Maureen Versaci
The Waskiewicz Family
Beth and Ken Webb
Donald and Carol Rix Werner 
Luanne C. Williams
Wise Family
Barbara Wood
Vicki and John Wyld
Cornerstone – (Gifts up to $49)
Joan Almas
Christina W. Anderson
Frederica Anderson
Joyce M. Beckley
Diana and Sal Belardo
Douglas Bennett
Shari MacIvor Brunner
Cheryl H. Cufari
Elaine and Jeff Dashew
Richard Dolins
Kathy Ann Drapeau
Lori R. Finch
First New York Federal Credit Union
Foley Family
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel B. Fromowitz
Marybelle J. Gemmell
Diane and Jim Harrington
Marilyn P. Johnson
Janet and Larry Kaufmann
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Kitzman
Alvin Magid
Pamela L. Maloy
Julie and Brian McDonnell
Paddi and Gerard McGrinder
Kathryn Opdyke
Kathleen and David Putz
Janet I. Rainey
Yoonjin and Alex Schnell
Ruth and James Shopmyer
Diane and Richard Smith
Ellen and Stan Strauss
Donna and Richard Tanfield
Thomas and Susan Van Wert
Karen and Jared Wells
Mr. and Mrs. William L. Wertman
Sylvia and Herbert Winer
Ann and Dick Wyles
Susan Zito
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Gifts in Honor 
The donations below represent gifts made to funds of the Niskayuna Community Foundation  

in honor of special occasions in the lives of these people.

Gifts in Memory 
The donations below represent gifts made to the Niskayuna Community Foundation General Fund  

in memory of special people by those who were touched by their lives.

 » In honor of the NCF Board Service  
of Adam Bach 
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe

 » In honor of Dr. Michael Breault 
  Office Staff Breault & McGovern, 

D.D.S., P.C.
 » In honor of Patricia Lanotte 

 Diane and Richard Smith
 » In honor of the NCF Board Service  

of Daniel McCoy 
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe

 » In honor of the Niskayuna Central 
School District Class of 1966 
 Christina W. Anderson 
 Peter and Valerie Dahlstedt Bluhm 
 Ellen Heath Kanuck and  
     Robert Kanuck 
 Patricia Basquos Lambert and  
     David Lambert 
 Mary Groff Olsen 
 Cindy Hamilton Phillippe 
 Susan L. Schwarz 
 Donald and Carol Rix Werner 

 » In honor of the Academic Support 
Center at Niskayuna High School 
 Luanne C. Williams

 » In honor of Niskayuna Senior Center 
 Joan Almas

 » In honor of Mrs. Cindy Hamilton 
Phillippe 
 Cynthia W. Hamilton

 » In honor of Cindy Hamilton Phillippe 
and Dick Phillippe 
 Robert B. Hamilton 
 Cynthia W. Hamilton

 » In honor of the NCF Board Service  
of Susan Polsinelli  
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe

 » In honor of Niskayuna scholar Leo 
Polsinelli, grandson of 
 Karen and Vincent J. Polsinelli 
 Lynn Schnell

 » In honor of Niskayuna scholar Luca 
Polsinelli, grandson of 
 Karen and Vincent J. Polsinelli 
 Lynn Schnell

 » In honor of Niskayuna scholar Evan 
Schnell, grandson of 
 Karen and Vincent J. Polsinelli 
 Lynn Schnell

 » In honor of the NCF Board Service of 
Vincent Valenza 
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe

 » In honor of the Van Antwerp 
Middle School Science Bowl Team, 
participants in the 2015 National 
Competition in Washington DC and 
Evan Schnell, 2015 Science Team 
Captain  
 Lynn Schnell

 » In honor of Maggie Rush Vincciguerra 
 Dr. and Mrs. Timothy Vinciguerra

 » In memory of Malcolm and  
Virginia Bard  
  Cindy and Duane Ball

 » In memory of Benjamin F. Bennett 
 Douglas M. Bennett

 » In memory of Tina Bianchi 
 Kate and John Vrtiak

 » In memory of Felix Blanchard  
USMA 1947 
 Marilyn and Ronald Tamoschat

 » In Memory of Mrs. Robert Breault 
 Karen Huggins

 » In Memory of Michael Cascio 
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe

 » In Memory of Donald E. Craig 
 Sue and Gene Zeltmann

 » In memory of Glenn Davis  
USMA 1947  
 Marilyn and Ronald Tamoschat

 » In Memory of Alana Dell 
 Edwin and Laura Graham

 » In Memory of John S. Edwards 
  Sally Arnds Willette and  

Hugo Irizarry-Quinones
 » In Memory of Mary Jane  

Dunsmoor Fleming 
 Edwin and Laura Graham

 » In Memory of  
Ms. Kathleen G. Frokedal 
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe 
 John and Connie Soron

 » In Memory of Nancy Naumoff Gorgos 
 James E. Gorgos

 » In Memory of Lisa Holt 
 Richard A. Holt 
 Peggy and Rick Mele 
 Kate and John Vrtiak 
 Linda and Jack Witkowski

 » In Memory of Carol J. Hudson 
 John B. Hudson

 » In Memory of Jean Huggins 
 Karen Huggins

 » In Memory of Roberta Jo Maras 
 Patricia and David Lambert

 » In Memory of Scott McAndrews 
 Joyce M. Beckley 
 Veronica and James Blendell 
 Louisa Lombardo and James Dillion 
 Cindy and Dick Phillippe 
 Dr. Jayne Steubing and  
    Mr. David Wagner 
 Beth and Ken Webb

 » In Memory of Joan McGarry 
 Edwin and Laura Graham

 » In Memory of Rodney Penny 
 Isabelle and Briggs McAndrews
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Apply for a Grant from NCF!
Would your 501c3 organization like to apply for a grant from NCF? The NCF 
offers two grant programs – a rolling mini-grant program for requests up to 
$1,000 and an annual grant-making program for requests up to $5,000.

For more information or to apply,  
please contact NCF at grants@niskayunacf.org.

Keep up with the activities of the 
Niskayuna Community Foundation 

by liking us on Facebook.NCF is so grateful to Kathy Murray Crowe, her sister Jeanne Murray Veasey and her 
father Edwards B. Murray. In 2004 they had a vision to create a designated endowed 
fund with NCF that would benefit high school teachers. They chose high school 
teachers since the sisters were students there and appreciated their education and  
Mr. Murray helped to facilitate the building of the school.

The fund they established has enabled 
them to recognize outstanding educators. 
They not only made contributions to 
the fund during their lifetime but when 
Jeanne and Edwards passed away, they 
each left a very generous bequest so that 
this recognition would continue. What a 
wonderful legacy!

The Murrays also hoped to inspire other 
members of the community or alumni 
to create endowed funds, which would 
benefit the middle school and elementary 
level educators in the same way that 
the Murray Award for Excellence in 
Education honors exceptional high 
school teachers.

Donors have many reasons for giving. 
You may have an interest in another 
area of the community. Because of 
our affiliation with the Community 

Foundation for the Greater Capital Region we have access to the power of endowed 
giving, enabling donors to continue supporting the issues closest to their heart with 
minimal overhead costs. Regardless of the amount given, the motive is usually the 
same: to make a positive impact on our local community.

How would you like to leave a lasting and positive legacy for Niskayuna? Just imagine 
the possibilities! You and your family, or joining with a group of friends, establishing 
a fund that will make life better for Niskayuna’s children, families and community – 
now, and far into the future.

We encourage you establish a donor advised fund or a designated fund in your name, 
or in honor or in memory of a loved one.

Please contact us at 446-9638 to talk about partnering with the Community 
Foundation for your charitable giving. We can also help you with planned giving 
opportunities. There is no better time than now to start thinking about the legacy 
you’d like to leave. ❖

YOUR Legacy

BOARDMEMBER FOCUS

Kathleen Kemp

Kathleen Kemp joined the Niskayuna 
Community Foundation as a board 
member in 2009. Kathleen coordinates 
the annual Murray Award for 
Excellence in Education selection and 
presentation. She is also a member of 
the grant distribution committee.

Kathleen moved to Schenectady with 
her husband in 1995, and has been a 
Niskayuna resident since 1998. She 
works at the Open Door Bookstore in 
downtown Schenectady as the school 
and institutional liaison. She and 
her husband have raised their three 
children in Niskayuna - two of whom 
are currently in college, and the 
youngest a sophomore at Niskayuna 
High School.

Before joining the Foundation, 
Kathleen was active in the PTOs 
on both the elementary and middle 
school levels, having served in 
various capacities, including a term 
as PTO President. Kathleen has 
enjoyed her time as a board member 
of NCF and, in particular, the 
annual Murray Award presentations 
at Niskayuna High School. She 
is honored to be a part of this 
organization that has such a  
direct impact on the residents  
of Niskayuna. ❖

Cindy and Duane Ball established a donor advised fund in  
2000 to support to the community that has given them so  
much for generations.
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c/o Community Foundation for  
the Greater Capital Region 
6 Tower Place
Albany, NY 12203

Please Support Niskayuna with a Gift 
www.niskayunacf.org

Board of Directors
Maggie Rush Vinciguerra

President

Judy Tomisman
Secretary

Karen Huggins
Treasurer

Dr. Eric R. Aronowitz

Cindy Bard Ball

Dr. Michael Breault

Jessica Brennan

Debrah Komp DeLuke

Dr. Robert Gerstenbluth

Dr. Sanjiv Kayastha

Kathleen Kemp

Tina Lee

Dina McManus

Michael Mullaney, Esq.

Michelle Ostrelich

Cindy Hamilton Phillippe

Allison Schultz

Julie Oberg Weitz

Dr. Frederick Wetzel

Charter Honorary Board
Betty Apkarian

Neil & Jane Golub

Wally Graham

Nancy Hershey

Richard Huether

Barbara Landon

Mark & Terri Little

Briggs & Isabelle 
McAndrews

Hugh & Nan Murphy 

Walt & Anne Robb

Barbara Stratton

Emile & Ann Walraven

James Edgar and Meagan Hughes  
Join Illustrious Company with  

this year’s Murray Award
Since 2004, the Niskayuna Community Foundation has been awarding Niskayuna High School 
teachers with the coveted Murray Award. The award was created by two devoted alumni, Kathy 
Murray Crowe and Jeanne Murray Veasey, who wanted to honor our high school’s best teachers  
for their “uncompromising excellence.”

A committee comprised of students, parents and peers choose each year’s winners based on criteria 
such as exceptional classroom practices, growth potential and a school presence that positively 
impacts their students. Each teacher will receive $2,500 for use in a professional development activity 

of their choice.

Students describe Meagan Hughes as a teacher who goes above and 
beyond both in the classroom and outside of it. Whether working with 
students during Chemistry demos, helping out with the National Honor 
Society, or attending various school functions, she is always engaged in 
the Niskayuna HS community. Her students appreciate her ability to mix 
humor into chemistry and her personality shines through her teaching. She 
brings a depth to the classroom that results in her students learning to love 
chemistry.

James Edgar’s knowledge and appreciation for writing and 
literature extends beyond the classroom. In class, Mr. Edgar 
makes reading engaging. Through tackling everything from 
Shakespeare to Maya Angelou, Mr. Edgar brings joy to the 
classroom. Outside of class, he is equally dedicated to the 
betterment of Niskayuna High School through his work 
mentoring student editors at the Warrior newspaper and 
facilitating weekly discussions at Anime club. ❖

Mrs. Meagan Hughes

Mr. James Edgar
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